
INTERNATIONAL 

Date: 16.03.24 

Dear Parents, 

Namaskar! 

We are pleased to inform you that in celebration of the successful completion of examinations, our school has organized a special movie screening of the film "Yodha" for students from Grades V to lX on 19th March. This event will be provided free of cost. 
Parents are kindly requested to drop off and pick up their children directly from the school premises. 

We encourage all eligible students to attend and enjoy this special event. Please ensure that 
your child arrives promptly at the designated time. More information regarding the event 
schedule will be communicated to you SOon. 

JP INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL, GREATER NOIDA 
SESSION- 2023-24 

Kindly give the consent through the following link httgs:/forms.gle/AFY5N3NQWMeo3CFd9 

of our students. 
Thank you for your continued support and cooperation in enriching the educational experiences 

Best regards, 

Jai Hind 

Circular No: JPIS/23/258 

Warm regards, 

Knterna 

Ms. Ruby Chande> (Principal) 
(principal@Ipinternational.co.in) 
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